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Corinth membership to the UNESCO Global Network of Learning Cities (GNLC) 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Mayor, 
 
It is my great pleasure to welcome Corinth to the UNESCO Global Network of Learning Cities 
(GNLC). 
 
With this membership, your city is joining a global network whose aim is to support and 
accelerate the practice of lifelong learning. Through its activities, the GNLC promotes policy 
dialogue, peer learning and collaboration among member cities. It also contributes to capacity-
building and to forging new tools for developing, implementing and monitoring learning cities 
strategies.  
 
The UNESCO GNLC also aims at contributing towards achieving the United Nations Sustainable 
Development Goals (SDGs), particularly SDG 4 (‘Ensure inclusive and equitable quality 
education and promote lifelong learning opportunities for all’) and SDG 11 (‘Make cities and 
human settlements inclusive, safe, resilient and sustainable’). 
 
On 23 September 2020, we will publicly announce the new GNLC members. We are inviting your 
city to join in and publicly celebrate your membership on Wednesday, 23 September.  
 
To assist you in this endeavour, a communications package, which includes suggested wording 
for press releases, the GNLC logo (to be used on all of your communication materials), as well as 
design templates, has been attached. Please do not hesitate to contact the UIL Institute for 
Lifelong Learning’s Communications Specialist, Katja Römer, at k.roemer@unesco.org, with any 
questions you might have regarding public relations. 
 
For further information on the activities of the GNLC, please contact the Coordination Team of 
the UNESCO GNLC at the UNESCO Institute for Lifelong Learning: learningcities@unesco.org. 
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I look forward to our future cooperation. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
David Atchoarena 
 
 
Encls: GNLC Communications Package  
  Membership Certificate 
 
Cc.:  Permanent Delegation of Greece to UNESCO 
        Hellenic National Commission for UNESCO         
 
 
 
 
 

 


